Biju Patnaik University of Technology, Odisha

Rourkela

NOTICE

No. BPUT/CPC/11827/15 dated October 30,2015

The second issue of BPUT Connect is due in the month of November, 2015. Therefore, all the
Directors/Principals of the constituent and affiliated colleges are advised to send their information &
photographs to be considered for publication latest by November 10, 2015 on the email i.e.

bputconnect@gmail.com. Further, Er. Partha Sarathi Muduli has been nominated as Editor of the
BPUT Connect.

This issues with the approval of the competent authority.

Sd/-
Director, P&IT



